Date

Shipping Client
123 Main Street
Anytown, USA 98765

To our valued client,
Fuel prices continue to be volatile in our industry. In our continued effort to provide you with the best service at the best price, we have recently reevaluated our fuel surcharge policy.
Since its implementation, our fuel surcharge has been based on the weekly average provided by the DOE (Department of Energy). It has become apparent that a system is available that will provide better accuracy for both parties. Rather than a small national sample, future fuel surcharges will be based on the actual retail price of diesel fuel along the route calculated from the origin to destination.
As of ________(Date), computations will be based on the daily average cost of diesel fuel along the route as determined by use of www.fuelsurchargeindex.org with the following settings.

MPG = 6.0

CPG Adjustment = 0

Trigger = $1.25

Routing Method = Truck Practical

Fuel Date = Pickup Date

We feel that this service provides the fairest means of compensating for the fuel cost changes for all parties. We are confident that this solution will allow both our companies to continue to prosper.

Sincerely,


Name
Company

